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NWT URANIUM CORP. – CHANGE OF BUSINESS UPDATE  

 

TORONTO – February 15, 2013 - NWT Uranium Corp. (the “Corporation”) (TSX Venture: NWT) 

(Frankfurt: NMV) would like to provide, further to its press release of January 30, 2013, an update with 

respect to its discussions with the TSX Venture Exchange (the “Exchange”). 

 

As reported in its press release of January 30, 2013, the Corporation has been advised by the Exchange 

that the Corporation has been deemed to have undertaken a change of business from a mining issuer to 

an investment issuer. As a result of the deemed change of business, the Corporation will be obtaining 

shareholder approval for the change of business and will be preparing an information circular in 

connection with obtaining such shareholder approval. The Corporation continues to work with the 

Exchange in order to ensure that all documentation and filings are acceptable to the Exchange in order 

for the Corporation to obtain Exchange approval for the change of business. 

 

The Corporation will be disseminating a more comprehensive press release with the required 

information as set out in the policies of the Exchange. The Corporation’s common shares will remain 

halted until such time that the Exchange has approved the change of business or until such time that the 

Corporation satisfies the requirements of the Exchange in order to permit the resumption of trading in 

the Corporation’s common shares. 
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Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 

TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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